
May Sixth
Nineteen Hundred Sixty

Museum Silver Shop, Inc.
Ralph Hyman, President
26 East 55 th Street
New York 22 N. Y.

Dear Mr. Hyman:

Many thanks for your letter dated May 5th.

I plan to be in New York within the next
few days and will wish to call at your shop to examine 
both pieces.

I am,

Sincerely yours
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